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Mail-In voting has been successful in Oregon for years.  It is less costly to the State, 

and far more accessible to the elderly, and disabled citizens, and those who have 

work schedules that prevent their ability to access the voting stations.  Mail-in voting 

is also more secure and private. I strongly oppose in-person voting.  It is 

discriminatory. There is no data to suggest that there has been any fraud in Oregon 

with mail-in voting. 


